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BELL ROAD CONSTRUCTION STARTING 6/1/2021 
 

TOWNSHIP: Niles Township 

 

LOCATION: Bell Road between M-51 and Third Street 

 

CLOSEST CITIES: Niles 

 

START DATE: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 

 

ESTIMATED END DATE: TBD 

 

PROJECT: Bell Road at M-51 will have some of the existing curb removed and replaced starting on 

Tuesday, 6/1/2021. In addition to curb replacement, Bell Road from M-51 to Third Street will be 

receiving a 2” HMA Overlay. Paving schedule and information will be provided when known. 

 

TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS: Subject to 

contractor, weather and work, possible 

lane reductions or total road closure will 

take place during the course of this 

project.  

 

A signed detour route will be established 

if road closure is necessary along Bell 

Road.  

 

Remember to reduce speeds when 

traveling through work zones. Watch for 

construction workers and equipment.  

  

TRAFFIC DETOUR ROUTE: Detour 

route being M-51 to Fulkerson Road to 

Third Street. 
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